
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences congratulated to Assistant Professor Nutthapat 
Kaewrattanapat  

Associate Professor Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaovapa, Dean of Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences, gave a flower bouquet to congratulate to Assistant Professor Nutthapat Kaewrattanapat, 
a lecturer in Management Information System Program, Department of Social Sciences, Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences in the opportunity to be an assistant professor of Information 
Technology Program on July 23rd, 2020. Dr. Paranee Srikaew, Deputy Dean for Administration, and 
lecturers joined the congratulations on this occasion at Phornsophin Meeting Room, Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences. 

 


